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This Erratum is to state that Dr Stuart Reid, SUPA,

Institute for Gravitational Research, University of

Glasgow, contributed as co-author to the paper ‘Entry

of large nanoparticles into cells aided by nanoscale

mechanical stimulation’, published in the Journal of

Nanoparticle Research Volume 13, Number 10

(2011), 5301–5309. However his name was acciden-

tally missing from the initial author list.

The online version of the original article can be found under

doi:10.1007/s11051-011-0516-7.
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